
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Senior Executive Officer, 
Planning Department, 
South Dublin County Council, 
County Hall,  
Belgard Square North,  
Tallaght,  

Dublin 24 
 

29th August 2022 
 

Re: Request to Extend Appropriate Period – Reg. Ref. SD22A/0035 for development at Lands within St. 
Mary’s Priory, Old Greenhills Road, Tallaght, Dublin 24 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
We refer to the above application and the Council’s request for additional information dated 4th April 2022. Pursuant 
to Article 33 (3) of the Planning and Development Regulations 2001 (as amended), we would like to request on 
behalf of the Applicant, St. Marys Medical (Tallaght), an extension of the period for submission of additional 

information, in respect of the subject application, by 3 months. 
 
The request for an extension of the 6-month period has been filed to ensure sufficient time is reserved to ensure an 
appropriate response is provided to the Council’s request. It is noted, in this regard, that the various subsections of 
the requested additional information together present a complex redesign and require the coordinated input of a 
range of consultants.  

 
I trust this is acceptable and look forward to confirmation of same. Should you have any queries please do not 
hesitate to contact the undersigned.  
 
I would be obliged if the Planning Authority would acknowledge receipt of this submission.  
 

Regards, 

 
 
 

__________________ 
Kevin Hughes MIPI MRTPI 
Director 

For HPDC Ltd. 

 


